
 

 
 

 

 

  
  

To Lead, Develop and Promote Positive Lifelong Experiences. 

2025-26 BCEHL Programing on Vancouver Island  
 
 
Vancouver Island Seals  
Female U18 AAA 

 
The Vancouver Island Seals will continue to operate for the 2025-26 season.  
 
If you have an interest in Female U18 AAA hockey to please reach out to the 
current Vancouver Island Seals General Manager, Danielle Sutherland 
(sealsgm@bcehl.net) to discuss further. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Vancouver Island Royals  
U17 / U18 AAA 
 
Greater Victoria will continue to host a Vancouver Island Royals program 
for the 2025-26 season.  
  
Our BCEHL ID Camp will be utilized to evaluate participants and determine 
the best fit for competition. This will result in either a U17 AAA or a U18 
AAA team for the 2025-26 season. 
  
For additional information about this programing, please contact the 
current Royals’ General Manager, John Delli-Carri 
(viroyals2024@gmail.com) 
 
 
U15 AAA 
 
We are working closely with BC Hockey members in the Mid and North Island to evaluate options for U15 
AAA hockey on Vancouver Island.  
 
If you are interested in this potential programing, please reach out to zone@bchockey.net and we will 
provide you with the most up to date information available.  
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